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January 14, 2013 

VIA EMAIL AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

Mr. David W. Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

Re: Docket No. UE-121373:  Request of Puget Sound Energy, Inc. for Clarification of a 
Final Order by Conference Pursuant to WAC 480-07-840 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (“PSE”) in the process of reviewing the terms of the Commission’s 
final order in Docket No. UE-121373.  PSE has concerns that the reporting requirements as set 
forth in the order may impose undue risk or costs to PSE. PSE also has questions about the 
Commission’s decision regarding deferral of costs. 

In order to provide a forum to discuss these and any other concerns a party to the proceeding 
may have, PSE respectfully requests that the Commission convene a conference under 
WAC 480-07-840 at its earliest possible convenience. 

PSE notes that the deadline for petitions for reconsideration of the Commission’s order is 
January 22, 2013. PSE asks that the Commission schedule a conference early enough that parties 
may have sufficient time to prepare petitions for reconsideration if they deem them necessary. 
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Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Very truly yours, 

 
Jason Kuzma 
 
 

cc: Service List in Docket No. UE-121373


